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Dear Ex-participants of IISEE Training Course! 
Ladies and gentlemen, 

I believe you are working actively and successfully in seismology and earthquake 

engineering related fields, hoping that our training efforts have taken a certain role in your 

career. The IISEE will keep trying to improve the training program by obtaining your kind 

supports. 

Toshibumi FUKUTA, Director of IISEE 
 

 
Master’s degree to regular course participants 
Our long-time dream has come true. From the 2005-2006 regular course started in October 

2005, the master’s degree “Master of Disaster Mitigation” will be awarded to the participants 

who have taken more than 30 credits in lecture subjects, study-trips and individual studies, 

and submit master’s reports, which fulfill the level of the master’s degree. This is realized in 

cooperation with National Graduate Institute for Policy Studies (GRIPS). Since the master’s 

degree is awarded after only one year training, we believe it will provide great incentive for 

young people to participate in this program. 

 
2005-2006 regular course starts 
The opening ceremony of the 2005-2006 regular course was held with the executives of BRI 

and TBIC attending at TBIC on October 5. The entrance ceremony of the master’s program 

was also held at National Graduate Institute for Policy Studies (GRIPS) on the following day, 

October 6. Now it is the start of the new course with the master’s program. 

 
Please feel free to send us your comments and opinions. 
Contact Us: iisee@kenken.go.jp  
 


